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Parents, 

iPad and Other School Materials: 
Thank you to everyone who was able to make it to our turn-in times.  I know that the 
scheduled times can be hard on everyone, so we really appreciate your ability to 
make it work!  If you still have school materials, please reach out to us to get that 
turned in!  
Yearbook: 
There will be a yearbook for this school year!  The company that we work with to 
produce this had to shut down during the Covid pandemic. Due to this delay in 
operations, yearbooks are still in the production stage. We plan on having them in 
August for students to pick them up.  Thank you for your patience and understanding! 

Lost and Found: 
We also have items that were left in our lost and found and in some of the athletic 
locker rooms. We will make the items available for pick-up during the week of June 
1st.  If there is something your child has miss-placed, please have details like brand, 
color, and size.  You can either call the main office, or come to the building ask about 
an item.  The building is closed, so no one is able to come in, but a secretary, 



custodian, or principal will bring out any item that is yours.   We plan to donate our left 
over lost and find items on June 8th like we do every year, so if you think something is 
here please ensure you reach out! (614-921-7500) 

Times for Pick-Up: 
Monday- 9am-11am 

Tuesday- 7:30am- 9:30am 

Wednesday- 9am-11am 

 

Superintendent Update for May 28, 2020 

Please watch this short video as Dr. Marschhausen talks about the end of the school 
year and what parents can expect over the next few weeks and months as we plan 
for the fall. 

Phase 1 Guidelines for Athletic Restart  
The Hilliard City School District has collaborated to develop a plan using guidance 
from the Ohio Department of Health, the Ohio High School Athletic Association, 
the National Federation of High School Sports, and the Centers for Disease Control. 
While we are all excited to bring our athletes and coaches back together, we want to 
do so in the safest manner possible to ensure their wellbeing. 

• Phase 1: Monday, June 1 - Friday, June 26 
• High School Fall Sports Only 
• Waivers must be signed by athletes and coaches 
• Everything is voluntary 
• Coaches will create team pods, consisting of 9 athletes and 1 coach.  Each 

pod will remain consistent throughout Phase 1 

More specific details are available on our web page. 
 



Summer Grab-and-Go Lunch Program and Camp 
Son Ministries will begin serving lunches at Beacon, Crossing, Horizon, Ridgewood 
and Scioto Darby elementary buildings on June 1st.  You must register for the SON 
Ministries Grab-n-Go lunches at www.son-ministries.org or you can call 614-586-
7939.  They will also serve lunches in other neighborhoods, you can find more 
information in their web page. 

Columbus Metropolitan Library’s Free Summer Reading Challenge 
This summer, help your child be a better reader. Columbus Metropolitan Library’s 
Summer Reading Challenge will be available online only due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. Starting May 30, log in at columbuslibrary.org/summerreading or – new 
this year – download the free READsquared app through the App Store or Google 
Play. Your children can track their reading progress to earn virtual badges and 
certificates plus be entered into raffles for great prizes. 

Join the School Challenge! Read to help your school earn books! One Franklin 
County elementary school, middle school and high school building with students 
recording the highest total number of reading minutes will each receive free books. 
Track your school’s progress when you’re logged into your Summer Reading 
Challenge account. 

Learn more at columbuslibrary.org/summerreading 
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